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Hello Everyone, 

Thank you everyone for making our first day of 
the school year run smoothly. The Holy Spirit is 
guiding us and we will accomplish great things! 

Our dedicated staff of  12 teachers and 3 IU08 
specialists look forward to an exceptional year of 
spiritual, academic, physical, emotional and social 
growth. 

Traffic patterns for pick up and drop off 

All parents who drive their children to school are to 
enter the parking lot from Main Street (Route 219).  
If you want to walk your child to the front door, 
park your car in the lot and proceed to walk your 
child to the front door of the school building.  If you 
are dropping off your child, 
enter the parking lot and proceed to the Church 
Street entrance, drop them off and exit 
slowly on to Church Street. 
If your child is getting picked up from school at the 
end of the day, please enter the parking lot from 
Main Street and park your vehicle.  Mrs. Eckenrode 
and Mrs. Bishop will monitor the 
students leaving the building so they safely 
return to your vehicle. Once all students have been 
dismissed, you may exit the parking lot by the way 
of Church Street.  Any questions, please call the 
office.  Thank you! 

School Mass 

The Saint Benedict School Community will 
celebrate the liturgy each Thursday at 8:15 
a.m.  The opening Mass will be celebrated 
this Thursday with the staff hosting the Mass.  
Everyone is encouraged to join us each week 
if your schedule permits. 

Gun Raffle Tickets 

You may turn in any monies and sold tickets 
from the Gun Raffle at any time. 

We have about 500 tickets available in the 
office. Please consider selling more so we 
may sell out. 

Free an Reduced Lunch Applications 

The lunch applications are now due if you 
think you qualify for either free or reduced.  
If you need an application, please call the 
office. 

Upcoming events…………. 

The Home School Association will have it’s first 
meeting of the new school year on 
Monday, September 11th at 7 p.m. in the school 
computer room. 
School Council will meet the same evening at 6 
p.m. 

Sharon Lantzy will be taking our school 
pictures on Tuesday, September 12th 
beginning at 9 a.m. in the Church Hall. Order 
forms will go out next week for you to 
purchase the pictures. 

We will celebrate Labor Day on Monday, 
September 4th-  No school. 

The Hot Lunch program will begin on 
Thursday.  Lunch cost is $3.00.  Reduced lunch 
price is 40 cents. 
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